Malouf, Carolyna

SUB004

From:

Glenys Godfrey [Glenys.Godfrey@belmont.wa.gov.au]

Sent:

Thursday, 17 March 2011 4:05 PM

To:

Malouf, Carolyna

Subject: Inquiry into Western Australian Tourism

Dear Committee,

I refer to the inquiry into Western Australian Tourism and in particular the funding of events in the Capital City such as the One Movement for Music Festival.

It is my opinion that the Western Australian public are not receiving value for money because the events are centered in Perth.

There should be more of a regional partnership approach for a triple bottom line outcome that promotes social, environmental and financial outcomes.

Regards,

Mayor Glenys Godfrey City of Belmont

Belmont delegate to the EMRC.(Eastern Metropolitan Regional Council)